
September 29, 2000

Rev. Robert F. Hennessey
Most Holy Redeemer Rectory
65 London Street
East Boston, MA 02128-1924

Dear Fr. Hennessey:

Pursuant to your recent letter concerning Father James Foley, it will not be possible for
Father Foley to participate as an "adjunct member" of the St. James Society.

Because of the Archdiocesan Policy this avenue of ministry is not available to him.

Thanks, Bob, for your continued support of Jim. I’m open to any other suggestion you
may have.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

CJH:tt

Rev. Charles J. Higgins
Delegate of the Archbishop
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